
School Bake Sale Announcement 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are excited to announce that our annual Bake Sale will be held on Friday, March 15th, 

2024, from 3 PM to 6 PM in the school cafeteria. 

This event is a wonderful opportunity for our school community to come together and enjoy 

delicious homemade treats while supporting our school programs. 

We encourage families to contribute baked goods for the sale. Please sign up by March 10th to 

let us know what you will be bringing. Pre-packaged items, cookies, cakes, pies, and other 

goodies are all welcome! 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at the Bake Sale! 

Sincerely, 

The Bake Sale Committee 


